
The ALA sled dogs are mushing right along on The Great ALA Membership Race this year. 
Congratulations to the Department of Hawaii and Department of Florida for reaching the 75% 
membership stop by December 7th!! President Lisa and the membership team thank you for your 
membership push! 	
 	
I want to also give a shout out to the other four Departments that are above the 70% goal as 
well!! Thank you for your hard work! 	
 	
Dept of Delaware 	
Dept of Maryland 	
Dept of New Jersey 	
Dept of North Carolina 	
 	
We challenge every Department to reach out to those Units who are close to the 100% mark. All 
Units that reach the 100% mark by January 31, 2024 will receive a 100% Unit Flag Ribbon. 
Encourage your members to renew their dues and continue to support the wonderful things the 
ALA does. 	
 	
The next Department goal is 85% by March 15th. All Departments reaching that mark will 
receive $85 to advance the ALA mission. We have 15 Departments that are above the 65% mark 
already. We know that many of you are able to meet that challenge! Keep those sled dogs 
mushing along for President Lisa. 	
 	
Amanda Washburn	
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Vice Chair 2023 – 2024 
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